DSS- 4037EL (Rev. 9/89)
Transmttal No: 93 LCM 61

Date: June 7, 1993

Di vi sion: Services and
Conmuni ty
Devel opnent
TO Local District Conm ssioners

SUBJECT: Protective Services for Adults (PSA): |Intake Survey

ATTACHVENTS: None

Based on information reported by the districts through SSRR, |ess than
50% of the PSA referrals received by the districts are actually opened as
PSA cases. In discussing this natter with | ocal social services district
staff, state staff have been advised that, for a large portion of PSA
referrals, the PSA issues are resolved within the 30 day investigation and
assessnent period, thereby, negating the need to open a PSA case. State
staff al so have been advised that many PSA referrals result in referrals for
ot her services.

To enabl e the Department to better understand the PSA |Intake process,
nore specific information is needed on the disposition of PSA referrals. To
obtain this information, the Ofice of Housing and Adult Services wll be
sending a brief survey formto the Director of Services in each district.
The period of tinme covered by the survey will be June 1, 1993 through August
31, 1993 for all districts except New York City. For New York City the tine
franes for this survey will be July 1, 1993 through Septenber 30, 1993.
Pl ease return the conpleted surveys by Cctober 15, 1993 to:

Gregory G uliano, Director
Bureau of Comunity Services
NYS Departnent of Social Services
O fice of Housing and Adult Services
40 North Pearl Street
Al bany, New York 12243



Dat e: June 6, 1993

Trans. No. 93 LCM 61 Page No. 2

If there are any questions about the survey, staff should contact their
Adult Services representative as follows:

Irv Abel man, (212) 383-1755 or COFI S Link User | D 0AMD20

Thomas Burton, 1-800-342-3715, ext. 432-2987

Kat hl een Crowe, 1-800-342-3715, ext. 432-2996 or OFIS Link User | D ROFO17
M chael Monahan, 1-800-342-3715, ext. 432-2667 or OFIS Link User | D AY3860
Janet Morrissey, 1-800-342-3715, ext. 432-2864 or COFIS Link User | D OPMLOO

Your assistance i s appreciated.

Frank Puig

Deputy Conmi ssi oner

Di vi sion of Services and Conmunity
Devel opnent





